

Good morning,

I hope you are all well 😂



After successfully achieving our pledges 'Act to Make a Difference' and 'Hear their Voice' last year, we will be working on our next pledge for 'See the Whole Person'. Please complete the form below if you would like to continue being a part of the Kirklandpark <mark>Attachment</mark> working group or if you would like to join for this session.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe4o4uDtVjuG54OVU1aoNRkxPz6EAtxJLAQC4c6qFJBOuDw7 Q/viewform?usp=dialog



Attachment Working Group

After successfully achieving our pledges 'Act to Make a Difference' and 'Hear their Voice', this year we will be working on 'See the Whole Person'. Please complete the form below if you would like to continue being a part of the Kirklandpark Attachment

docs.google.com

I have also attached a copy of key dates in the SLC Attachment calendar. Members of our working group will attend the locality meetings. For new members of staff, there are opportunities for Emotion Coaching training, which are available throughout the year.

Best Wishes, Fiona